
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 Camp 2019 

 
Year 6 students  will be participating in a 4 day, Year 6 Camp at Nanga Brook from 12-15 March. 
 
The Nanga Bush Camp is an annual event for our Year 6 students. The camp is situated on the banks of the Murray River 
on 10 hectares of forest. Children will be accommodated in ‘Currawong Lodge’ a large bunkhouse style building that 
consists of sleeping areas, a kitchen, ablution facilities, communal dining area and large recreation hall. 
 
Activities planned for the camp include team building, bushcraft, flat water rafting, flying fox, raft building and games.  
The children are divided into groups so as to maximize participation. Each group is under the direction of a qualified 
instructor, and a school staff member. 
 
Camp Dates:    Tuesday 12 – Friday 15 March  (including travel) 

Location:    Nanga Bush Camp, Nanga Brook, Dwellingup 

Transport:    Coaches with seatbelts  

Travel Time:    Approximately 1½ hours (110 kms) 

Cost $400 approx 

Other costs:    Nil 

Meals:     All meals and snacks are provided while at the camp site from lunch on Tuesday  

     to lunch Friday.   

Accommodation:   Dormitory double bunk beds.  

Adult Supervision: Qualified Camp staff co-ordinate activities while on site and students are also 

accompanied by Mr Butt, Mrs Grant and myself. 

In Case of Accident or Illness: Parents will be contacted or in an emergency hospital treatment will be sought. 

 

Payment  should be made as soon as possible. Payment can be made online, by cash or cheque to Mrs Dean. We would 
like all Year 6 students to attend the camp. If you have any concerns regarding payment please contact Mrs Dean. A note 
outlining clothing needs and other requirements will be sent home shortly. All other queries should be directed to Mr 
Butt, Mrs Grant or myself. 
 
Kim Perkins 
PRINCIPAL 
11 February 2019   
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